
 
 

 

July 28, 2021 
 

Jody Marshall 
Account Executive 
TELCOR 
7101 A St. 
Lincoln, NE 68510 
 

 
RE: Notice of Contract Award: 90-21-183-RFQ Point of Care Data Management System Software 
 

 

Dear Ms. Marshall: 
 

Maricopa County Special Health Care District d.b.a. Valleywise Health is pleased to inform you 
that TELCOR has been recommended for a contract award for  Point of Care Data Management 
System Software. The award is contingent upon approval by internal Valleywise Health Senior 
Management, successful negotiation of a formal contract, and signature by the appropriate 
Valleywise Health signatory authority.  
 

I will be contacting you shortly to start negotiation on a formal contract. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to email me at laela.pardo@valleywisehealth.org.   
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Laela Pardo 
Sr Contract Specialist 
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Laela Pardo


